STAFF REPORT

DATE: June 24, 2014

TO: City Council

FROM: Gene Rogers, Interim City Manager

SUBJECT: Potential Parcel Taxes

During the June 17 study session, the City Council provided some direction on a potential parcel tax ballot measure and requested the issue be placed on the June 24 meeting agenda. As was noted at the study session, given the complexity of the subject matter and the expected timeline to receive survey results, the short preparation period between meetings makes it difficult to have the staff report ready by the deadline. As such, the staff report will be provided upon its completion and posted on the website in advance of the June 24 meeting. It is anticipated that is will be available by close of business Monday, June 23.

06-24-14 City Council Meeting 11 - 1